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23.3.21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are continuing to have a happy time in school and are really enjoying having the 
building full again. Thank you to all of you for getting off the playground as quickly as you 
can and for making sure that you aren’t being tempted to congregate at the 
entrance/exit/the front of school.  
 
Schools are being asked to help with track and trace for the first 48 hours of the Easter 
holiday. So if your child tests positive for Covid-19 on Monday 29th or Tuesday 30th of 
March please could you email admin@fishergateschool.com to let us know. We will then 
be able to inform parents/carers of the rest of the children in the bubble that their child 
will need to self-isolate.  
 
I know that I have said this before but please, please do not send direct emails to your 
class teacher. Only a handful of parents are doing this but it really needs to stop as getting 
an email out of work hours intrudes into a teacher’s personal life and can affect their well-
being. Please look after your teacher and send your email through the admin address – 
they will always be passed on.  
 
I hope that you all have a wonderful holiday and that the sun shines on us all. We have a 
teacher training day on Monday 12th April and are looking forward to welcoming you all 
back on Tuesday 13th April. 
 
Take care of each other, 
               Tina Clarke  
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